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the Constitution? Professor Brion McClanahan, popular
author of The Politically Incorrect Guide™ to the
Founding Fathers, finds the answers by going directly to
the source—to the Founding Fathers themselves, who
debated all the relevant issues in their state
constitutional conventions. In The Founding Fathers’
Guide to the Constitution, you’ll discover: How the
Constitution was designed to protect rather than
undermine the rights of States Why Congress, not the
executive branch, was meant to be the dominant branch of
government—and why the Founders would have argued for
impeaching many modern presidents for violating the
Constitution Why an expansive central government was the
Founders’ biggest fear, and how the Constitution—and the
Bill of Rights—was designed to guard against it Why the
founding generation would regard most of the current
federal budget—including “stimulus packages”—as
unconstitutional Why the Founding Fathers would oppose
attempts to “reform” the Electoral College Why the
Founding Fathers would be horrified at the enormous
authority of the Supreme Court, and why the Founders
intended Congress, not the Court, to interpret federal
law Authoritative, fascinating, and timely, The Founding
Fathers’ Guide to the Constitution is the definitive
layman’s guide to America’s most important—and often
willfully misunderstood—historical document
Human Rights and Constitution Making United Nations
Publications 2018 "This publication is designed to
assist United Nations staff who provide human rights
advice to States, which undertake to amend an existing
constitution or write a new one. It should also be of
use to States that undertake constitutional reform,
including political leaders, policymakers, legislators
and those entrusted to draft constitutional amendments
or a new constitution. Further this publication should
also facilitate advocacy efforts by civil society to
ensure that human rights are properly reflected in
constitutional amendments or new constitutions. Finally,
this publication, along with the international human
rights instruments, should not only provide a standard
to measure whether constitutional amendments or a new
constitution has appropriately reflected human rights
and fundamental freedoms, but also assist in evaluating
whether the processes used in constitutional reform are
consistent with international procedural norms"-Introduction, page 1.
Alaska's Constitution Alaska Legislative Affairs Agency
2013
Washington's Farewell Address to the People of the
United States, 1796 George Washington 1913
The Constitution of the United States of America as
Amended United States 2007 219 years ago you were given
the right to practice the religion of your choice. 219
years ago you were given the right to say what you
wanted without persecution. 219 years ago it was written
that your house and property were secure from
unreasonable search and seizure. 219 years ago you were
given the right to a public trial. 219 years ago, fiftyfive men you will never know sat in a sweltering hot
room as they fought and argued for you. 219 years ago
you were given your rights as a citizen of the United
States. This fall, as we return again to the ballot box
to decide the course of our country' s congressional and
state leadership, every voter must find their way back
to that room in Philadelphia. Welcome Books is proud to
provide a map. The Constitution of The United States of
America, inscribed and illustrated by the master
calligrapher Sam Fink, brings to life the issues
underlying the triumphs of this abiding document.
Originally published in pen and ink for Random House in
1987, Sam has, at the request of Welcome Books, gone
back to the original black-and-white art and painted it

The Bill of Rights Carol Berkin 2015-05-05 “Narrative,
celebratory history at its purest” (Publishers
Weekly)—the real story of how the Bill of Rights came to
be: a vivid account of political strategy, big egos, and
the partisan interests that set the terms of the ongoing
contest between the federal government and the states.
Those who argue that the Bill of Rights reflects the
founding fathers’ “original intent” are wrong. The Bill
of Rights was actually a brilliant political act
executed by James Madison to preserve the Constitution,
the federal government, and the latter’s authority over
the states. In the skilled hands of award-winning
historian Carol Berkin, the story of the founders’ fight
over the Bill of Rights comes alive in a drama full of
partisanship, clashing egos, and cunning manipulation.
In 1789, the nation faced a great divide around a
question still unanswered today: should broad power and
authority reside in the federal government or should it
reside in state governments? The Bill of Rights, from
protecting religious freedom to the people’s right to
bear arms, was a political ploy first and a matter of
principle second. The truth of how and why Madison came
to devise this plan, the debates it caused in the
Congress, and its ultimate success is more engrossing
than any of the myths that shroud our national
beginnings. The debate over the Bill of Rights still
continues through many Supreme Court decisions. By
pulling back the curtain on the short-sighted and selfinterested intentions of the founding fathers, Berkin
reveals the anxiety many felt that the new federal
government might not survive—and shows that the true
“original intent” of the Bill of Rights was simply to
oppose the Antifederalists who hoped to diminish the
government’s powers. This book is “a highly readable
American history lesson that provides a deeper
understanding of the Bill of Rights, the fears that
generated it, and the miracle of the amendments” (Kirkus
Reviews).
Ratifying the Republic David J. Siemers 2002 This book
explains how the United States Constitution made the
transition from a very divisive proposal to a
consensually legitimate framework for governing. The
Federalists’ proposal had been bitterly opposed, and
constitutional legitimation required a major
transformation. The story of that transformation is the
substance of this book.
The Constitution of the State of North Carolina North
Carolina 1911
The Foundations of American Citizenship Richard C.
Sinopoli 1992 This study of exemplary writings from the
debates over the ratification of the 1787 Constitution
deals with the American constitutional founders'
understandings of citizenship and civic virtue.
Discussion of these debates is set in an analytical and
historical context, addressing the rationales for and
the nature of civic allegiance in liberal political
regimes. Sinopoli analyzes the development of a
distinctly liberal political psychology from its origins
in John Locke, Adam Smith, and David Hume through the
American founding and traces its implications for the
current American polity.
Intelligence Community Legal Reference Book United
States. Office of the Director of National Intelligence.
Office of General Counsel 2007
The Founding Fathers Guide to the Constitution Brion
McClanahan 2013-05-20 Are liberals right when they cite
the “elastic” clauses of the Constitution to justify big
government? Or are conservatives right when they cite
the Constitution’s explicit limits on federal power? The
answer lies in a more basic question: How did the
founding generation intend for us to interpret and apply
section-5-guided-review-ratifying-constitution-answers

1/4

Downloaded from northwind.ca on August 13, 2022 by guest

entirely, creating a full-color masterpiece. Each
amendment, each article, each word so thoughtfully
placed in the Constitution has been given Sam' s
profound touch. With a powerful intelligence and a
wonderful sense of humor, he has provided us with an
entry point, allowing us to read this essential document
better, more clearly. Welcome Books is honored to
present a full-color limited edition of Sam' s startling
work as well as a trade edition, exquisitely designed
and produced - matching in its manufacture the stunning
quality of Sam' s ambition and thegravitas and
significance of the original document. The Constitution
of The United States of America is the document we must
read again and again. There is no more important
document in our country. It is the document we must have
an intimate knowledge of. It is the document that we
must never forget. 219 years ago, you were entrusted
with a living document. Have you kept it safe? To begin,
we must read it. This, Sam, in his direct and unadorned
way, respectful and loving, helps us do.
5 Steps to a 5: AP U.S. Government & Politics 2019 Elite
Student Edition Pamela K. Lamb 2018-12-26 MATCHES THE
REDESIGNED EXAM! The popular, user friendly guide that
has helped millions of students prepare for the AP U.S.
Government & Politics Exam—now updated with unparalleled
digital access and new material to match the latest exam
5 Steps to a 5: AP U.S. Government & Politics 2019 Elite
Student’s Edition is an accessible, easy-to-follow guide
that introduces an effective 5-step study plan to help
students build the skills, knowledge, and test-taking
confidence they need to reach their full potential. 3
practice exams covering the latest course syllabus and
reflecting the current version of the exam are included.
The Elite Edition features a “5 Minutes to a 5”
section—an additional 180 questions and activities
designed to reinforce the most important AP concepts and
presented in a day-by-day format. Score-Raising Features
Include: •3 full-length practice exams, matching the
latest exam format!•Hundreds of practice exercises with
thorough answer explanations•Comprehensive overview of
the latest AP U.S. Government exam format •Authentic
practice questions that reflect both multiple-choice and
free-response question types, just like the ones you
will see on test day, along with detailed answer
explanations and sample responses•Addresses all topics
at the depth and in the style required for the AP U.S.
Government exam•Proven strategies specific to each
section of the test BONUS Cross-Platform Prep Course for
extra practice exams with personalized study plans,
interactive tests, powerful analytics and progress
charts, flashcards, games, and more! (see inside front
and back covers for details) 5 MINUTES TO A 5 section:
180 Questions and Activities that give you an extra 5
minutes of review for every day of the school year,
reinforcing the most vital course material and building
the skills and confidence you need to succeed on the AP
exam The 5-Step Plan: Step 1: Set up your study plan
with three model schedulesStep 2: Determine your
readiness with an AP-style Diagnostic ExamStep 3:
Develop the strategies that will give you the edge on
test dayStep 4: Review the terms and concepts you need
to achieve your highest scoreStep 5: Build your
confidence with full-length practice exams
U.S. Tax Guide for Aliens 1998
A Manual of Parliamentary Practice Thomas Jefferson 1837
The Strategy of Rhetoric Riker, William Harrison Riker
1996-01-01 He discusses several heresthetical maneuvers
that made the Federalists' narrow victory possible, such
as their proposal of a constitution that was broader
than most citizens would have preferred, and their
design of the ratification process as a take-it-orleave-it proposition, so that they could prevent any
ratifying state from altering it. Riker concludes by
examining the relationship between rhetoric and
heresthetic. He shows that both were necessary for the
Federalist victory: rhetoric, to build support for
Federalist positions, and heresthetic, to structure the
choice process so that this level of support would be
sufficient.
The Living Constitution David A. Strauss 2010-05-19
Supreme Court Justice Antonin Scalia once remarked that
the theory of an evolving, "living" Constitution
effectively "rendered the Constitution useless." He
wanted a "dead Constitution," he joked, arguing it must
be interpreted as the framers originally understood it.
In The Living Constitution, leading constitutional
scholar David Strauss forcefully argues against the
section-5-guided-review-ratifying-constitution-answers

claims of Scalia, Clarence Thomas, Robert Bork, and
other "originalists," explaining in clear, jargon-free
English how the Constitution can sensibly evolve,
without falling into the anything-goes flexibility
caricatured by opponents. The living Constitution is not
an out-of-touch liberal theory, Strauss further shows,
but a mainstream tradition of American jurisprudence--a
common-law approach to the Constitution, rooted in the
written document but also based on precedent. Each
generation has contributed precedents that guide and
confine judicial rulings, yet allow us to meet the
demands of today, not force us to follow the commands of
the long-dead Founders. Strauss explores how judicial
decisions adapted the Constitution's text (and
contradicted original intent) to produce some of our
most profound accomplishments: the end of racial
segregation, the expansion of women's rights, and the
freedom of speech. By contrast, originalism suffers from
fatal flaws: the impossibility of truly divining
original intent, the difficulty of adapting eighteenthcentury understandings to the modern world, and the
pointlessness of chaining ourselves to decisions made
centuries ago. David Strauss is one of our leading
authorities on Constitutional law--one with practical
knowledge as well, having served as Assistant Solicitor
General of the United States and argued eighteen cases
before the United States Supreme Court. Now he offers a
profound new understanding of how the Constitution can
remain vital to life in the twenty-first century.
United States Code United States 2000
The Federalist Papers Alexander Hamilton 2009-04-28 This
authoritative edition of the complete texts of the
Federalist Papers, the Articles of Confederation, the
U.S. Constitution, and the Amendments to the U.S.
Constitution features supporting essays in which leading
scholars provide historical context and analysis. An
introduction by Ian Shapiro offers an overview of the
publication of the Federalist Papers and their
importance. In three additional essays, John Dunn
explores the composition of the Federalist Papers and
the conflicting agendas of its authors; Eileen Hunt
Botting explains how early advocates of women’s rights,
most prominently Mercy Otis Warren, Judith Sargent
Murray, and Charles Brockden Brown, responded to the
Federalist-Antifederalist debates; and Donald Horowitz
discusses the Federalist Papers from the perspective of
recent experiments with democracy and constitutionmaking around the world. These essays both illuminate
the original texts and encourage active engagement with
them.
What the Anti-Federalists Were For Herbert J. Storing
2008-12-02 The Anti-Federalists, in Herbert J. Storing's
view, are somewhat paradoxically entitled to be counted
among the Founding Fathers and to share in the honor and
study devoted to the founding. "If the foundations of
the American polity was laid by the Federalists," he
writes, "the Anti-Federalist reservations echo through
American history; and it is in the dialogue, not merely
in the Federalist victory, that the country's principles
are to be discovered." It was largely through their
efforts, he reminds us, that the Constitution was so
quickly amended to include a bill of rights. Storing
here offers a brilliant introduction to the thought and
principles of the Anti-Federalists as they were
understood by themselves and by other men and women of
their time. His comprehensive exposition restores to our
understanding the Anti-Federalist share in the founding
its effect on some of the enduring themes and tensions
of American political life. The concern with big
government and infringement of personal liberty one
finds in the writings of these neglected Founders
strikes a remarkably timely note.
Bundle of Compromises Howard Egger-Bovet 2007-06-08
"Linking America's past to the lives of kids today,
Howard Egger-Bovet's latest American history production
illustrates the power of Feudalism, the Articles of
Confederation, the Magna Carta, and the Constitution .
These DVDs include original and historical music,
puppetry, and cinematography, and sends kids on an
interactive walk through history."--Container.
Constitution Study Guide Christine Compston 2001 A
History of the United States' well-told story and
expanded program are designed to address your changing
curriculum and classroom needs. Author Daniel
Boorstin�e"Librarian of Congress Emeritus, and winner of
the Bancroft, Parkman, and Pulitzer prizes�e"tells the
story of American history in an engaging style that
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reaches today's students.
The Politically Incorrect Guide to the Constitution
Kevin Gutzman 2007-06-11 The Constitution of the United
States created a representative republic marked by
federalism and the separation of powers. Yet numerous
federal judges--led by the Supreme Court--have used the
Constitution as a blank check to substitute their own
views on hot-button issues such as abortion, capital
punishment, and samesex marriage for perfectly
constitutional laws enacted by We the People through our
elected representatives. Now, The Politically Incorrect
Guide(tm) to the Constitution shows that there is very
little relationship between the Constitution as ratified
by the thirteen original states more than two centuries
ago and the "constitutional law" imposed upon us since
then. Instead of the system of state-level decision
makers and elected officials the Constitution was
intended to create, judges have given us a highly
centralized system in which bureaucrats and appointed-not elected--officials make most of the important
policies.
Model Rules of Professional Conduct American Bar
Association. House of Delegates 2007 The Model Rules of
Professional Conduct provides an up-to-date resource for
information on legal ethics. Federal, state and local
courts in all jurisdictions look to the Rules for
guidance in solving lawyer malpractice cases,
disciplinary actions, disqualification issues, sanctions
questions and much more. In this volume, black-letter
Rules of Professional Conduct are followed by numbered
Comments that explain each Rule's purpose and provide
suggestions for its practical application. The Rules
will help you identify proper conduct in a variety of
given situations, review those instances where
discretionary action is possible, and define the nature
of the relationship between you and your clients,
colleagues and the courts.
Slavery's Constitution David Waldstreicher 2010-06-22
Taking on decades of received wisdom, David
Waldstreicher has written the first book to recognize
slavery's place at the heart of the U.S. Constitution.
Famously, the Constitution never mentions slavery. And
yet, of its eighty-four clauses, six were directly
concerned with slaves and the interests of their owners.
Five other clauses had implications for slavery that
were considered and debated by the delegates to the 1787
Constitutional Convention and the citizens of the states
during ratification. This "peculiar institution" was not
a moral blind spot for America's otherwise enlightened
framers, nor was it the expression of a mere economic
interest. Slavery was as important to the making of the
Constitution as the Constitution was to the survival of
slavery. By tracing slavery from before the revolution,
through the Constitution's framing, and into the public
debate that followed, Waldstreicher rigorously shows
that slavery was not only actively discussed behind the
closed and locked doors of the Constitutional
Convention, but that it was also deftly woven into the
Constitution itself. For one thing, slavery was central
to the American economy, and since the document set the
stage for a national economy, the Constitution could not
avoid having implications for slavery. Even more, since
the government defined sovereignty over individuals, as
well as property in them, discussion of sovereignty led
directly to debate over slavery's place in the new
republic. Finding meaning in silences that have long
been ignored, Slavery's Constitution is a vital and
sorely needed contribution to the conversation about the
origins, impact, and meaning of our nation's founding
document.
The Other Founders Saul Cornell 2012-12-01 Fear of
centralized authority is deeply rooted in American
history. The struggle over the U.S. Constitution in 1788
pitted the Federalists, supporters of a stronger central
government, against the Anti-Federalists, the champions
of a more localist vision of politics. But, argues Saul
Cornell, while the Federalists may have won the battle
over ratification, it is the ideas of the AntiFederalists that continue to define the soul of American
politics. While no Anti-Federalist party emerged after
ratification, Anti-Federalism continued to help define
the limits of legitimate dissent within the American
constitutional tradition for decades. Anti-Federalist
ideas also exerted an important influence on
Jeffersonianism and Jacksonianism. Exploring the full
range of Anti-Federalist thought, Cornell illustrates
its continuing relevance in the politics of the early
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Republic. A new look at the Anti-Federalists is
particularly timely given the recent revival of interest
in this once neglected group, notes Cornell. Now widely
reprinted, Anti-Federalist writings are increasingly
quoted by legal scholars and cited in Supreme Court
decisions--clear proof that their authors are now
counted among the ranks of America's founders.
Basic Guide to the National Labor Relations Act United
States. National Labor Relations Board. Office of the
General Counsel 1997
Constitutionalism and the Rule of Law Maurice Adams
2017-02-02 Rule of law and constitutionalist ideals are
understood by many, if not most, as necessary to create
a just political order. Defying the traditional division
between normative and positive theoretical approaches,
this book explores how political reality on the one
hand, and constitutional ideals on the other, mutually
inform and influence each other. Seventeen chapters from
leading international scholars cover a diverse range of
topics and case studies to test the hypothesis that the
best normative theories, including those regarding the
role of constitutions, constitutionalism and the rule of
law, conceive of the ideal and the real as mutually
regulating.
Sovereignty and Liberty Michael G. Kammen 1988
Thoughts on Government : Applicable to the Present State
of the American Colonies. John Adams
The Heritage Guide to the Constitution David F. Forte
2014-09-16 A landmark work of more than one hundred
scholars, The Heritage Guide to the Constitution is a
unique line-by-line analysis explaining every clause of
America's founding charter and its contemporary meaning.
In this fully revised second edition, leading scholars
in law, history, and public policy offer more than two
hundred updated and incisive essays on every clause of
the Constitution. From the stirring words of the
Preamble to the Twenty-seventh Amendment, you will gain
new insights into the ideas that made America, important
debates that continue from our Founding, and the
Constitution's true meaning for our nation
Notes on the State of Virginia Thomas Jefferson 1829
A Defence of the Constitutions of Government of the
United States of America John Adams 1797
Independence on Trial Frederick W. Marks 1986 In
Independence on Trial, Frederick W. Marks III focuses on
the impact of foreign affairs and trade, arguing that
they had an overwhelming influence in shaping
constitutional reform for the founding fathers. He
argues that problems relating to the conducting of
foreign affairs far outweighed any other issues facing
the Confederation and that the Federalist's desire for a
more advantageous position in the world was their
overriding concern which gave rise to the Constitution.
The Right to Vote Alexander Keyssar 2009-06-30
Originally published in 2000, The Right to Vote was
widely hailed as a magisterial account of the evolution
of suffrage from the American Revolution to the end of
the twentieth century. In this revised and updated
edition, Keyssar carries the story forward, from the
disputed presidential contest of 2000 through the 2008
campaign and the election of Barack Obama. The Right to
Vote is a sweeping reinterpretation of American
political history as well as a meditation on the meaning
of democracy in contemporary American life.
Lincoln's Constitution Daniel A. Farber 2003-05-15 The
University of California law professor explores the
Constitutional issues raised by the Civil War,
illuminating Lincoln's "legal legacy" in terms of his
actions to preserve the union and how he defended those
actions within the context of his own era and their
ramifications in terms of such modern-day issues as
state soverignty, presidential power, and national
security limitations on civil liberties.
American Government Glen Krutz 2016-07-14 "Published by
OpenStax College, American Government is designed to
meet the scope and sequence requirements of the singlesemester American Government course. This title includes
innovative features designed to enhance student
learning, including Insider Perspective features and a
Get Connected module that shows students how they can
get engaged in the political process. The book provides
an important opportunity for students to learn the core
concepts of American Government and understand how those
concepts apply to their lives and the world around them.
Our American Government textbook adheres to the scope
and sequence of introductory American government courses
nationwide. We have endeavored to make the workings of
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American Government interesting and accessible to
students while maintaining the conceptual coverage and
rigor inherent in the subject at the college level. With
this objective in mind, the content of this textbook has
been developed and arranged to provide a logical
progression from the fundamental principles of
institutional design at the founding, to avenues of
political participation, to thorough coverage of the
political structures that constitute American
government. The book builds upon what students have
already learned and emphasizes connections between
topics as well as between theory and applications. The
goal of each section is to enable students not just to
recognize concepts, but to work with them in ways that
will be useful in later courses, future careers, and as
engaged citizens. The organization and pedagogical
features were developed and vetted with feedback from
American government instructors dedicated to the
project."--BC Campus website.
National Strategy for the COVID-19 Response and Pandemic
Preparedness Joseph R. Biden, Jr. 2021-05-18 The
ultimate guide for anyone wondering how President Joe
Biden will respond to the COVID-19 pandemic—all his
plans, goals, and executive orders in response to the
coronavirus crisis. Shortly after being inaugurated as
the 46th President of the United States, Joe Biden and
his administration released this 200 page guide
detailing his plans to respond to the coronavirus
pandemic. The National Strategy for the COVID-19
Response and Pandemic Preparedness breaks down seven
crucial goals of President Joe Biden's administration
with regards to the coronavirus pandemic: 1. Restore
trust with the American people. 2. Mount a safe,
effective, and comprehensive vaccination campaign. 3.
Mitigate spread through expanding masking, testing,
data, treatments, health care workforce, and clear
public health standards. 4. Immediately expand emergency
relief and exercise the Defense Production Act. 5.
Safely reopen schools, businesses, and travel while
protecting workers. 6. Protect those most at risk and
advance equity, including across racial, ethnic and
rural/urban lines. 7. Restore U.S. leadership globally
and build better preparedness for future threats. Each
of these goals are explained and detailed in the book,
with evidence about the current circumstances and how we
got here, as well as plans and concrete steps to achieve
each goal. Also included is the full text of the many
Executive Orders that will be issued by President Biden
to achieve each of these goals. The National Strategy
for the COVID-19 Response and Pandemic Preparedness is
required reading for anyone interested in or concerned
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about the COVID-19 pandemic and its effects on American
society.
Magruder's American Government Willian A. McClenagham
2002-05-15 (High School) Hailed as a stellar educational
resource for nearly a century, Magruder's American
Government is updated annually to meet the changing
needs of today's high school students and teachers. The
program's engaging narrative is enhanced with numerous
primary sources, political cartoons, charts, graphs, and
photos, making the structure and principals of
government accessible and motivating to students of all
abilities.
Resources in Education 1989-04
The Spirit of Laws Charles de Secondat baron de
Montesquieu 1873
Empire of Liberty Gordon S. Wood 2009-10-28 The Oxford
History of the United States is by far the most
respected multi-volume history of our nation. The series
includes three Pulitzer Prize winners, two New York
Times bestsellers, and winners of the Bancroft and
Parkman Prizes. Now, in the newest volume in the series,
one of America's most esteemed historians, Gordon S.
Wood, offers a brilliant account of the early American
Republic, ranging from 1789 and the beginning of the
national government to the end of the War of 1812. As
Wood reveals, the period was marked by tumultuous change
in all aspects of American life--in politics, society,
economy, and culture. The men who founded the new
government had high hopes for the future, but few of
their hopes and dreams worked out quite as they
expected. They hated political parties but parties
nonetheless emerged. Some wanted the United States to
become a great fiscal-military state like those of
Britain and France; others wanted the country to remain
a rural agricultural state very different from the
European states. Instead, by 1815 the United States
became something neither group anticipated. Many leaders
expected American culture to flourish and surpass that
of Europe; instead it became popularized and vulgarized.
The leaders also hope to see the end of slavery;
instead, despite the release of many slaves and the end
of slavery in the North, slavery was stronger in 1815
than it had been in 1789. Many wanted to avoid
entanglements with Europe, but instead the country
became involved in Europe's wars and ended up waging
another war with the former mother country. Still, with
a new generation emerging by 1815, most Americans were
confident and optimistic about the future of their
country. Named a New York Times Notable Book, Empire of
Liberty offers a marvelous account of this pivotal era
when America took its first unsteady steps as a new and
rapidly expanding nation.
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